

Private family tours with the Principal are currently being conducted.

Our next Open Morning will be held on:

Tuesday 30 June | from 9.30am



9383 4274

registrar@quintilianschool.wa.edu.au

2021 ENROLMENTS NOW OPEN - limited places for 2020 available

We invite you to experience first-hand the outstanding Pre-Kindy to Year 6 programs that we offer. Witness for yourself how we have achieved an excellent reputation for meeting the educational needs of children, whilst providing a broad range of opportunities to inspire the young minds of our future.



ACCEPT • NURTURE • INSPIRE